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STATE OF ALASKA 
Department of Health 
Division of Public Health 
 

 

 

Data Clearinghouse for Health Facility Data Reporting Program 
RFI NUMBER 1624-062 

Amendment # 1 
25 OCT 24 

This amendment is being issued to clarify the expected return date for the RFI, is it was inadvertently 
omitted from the original RFI when it was originally published. 

 
 
RFI 1624-062 is now reposted in a second version to clarify the Response Date as November 8, 2024. 
The Response Time remains the same as 2:30PM Alaska Time. 
 
 
 
R. Todd Webster  
Procurement Officer    
Phone:   (907) 268-4847 
Email:   russell.webster@alaska.gov  
   
 
 
 
  


